
 

  

 

 

Data Controller Update  

 

Please be advised that following the acquisition of the Liberty Living group on 29th November 2019, 

Unite Students (Unite Group PLC) is now the data controller for the data of all employees who worked 

with the Liberty Living group from September 2014.  

 

This does not include existing Liberty Living employees for whom Liberty Living will continue to be joint 

data controller until September 30th 2020, at which point Unite Students will become sole data 

controller.  

  

If you require a reference request, or a copy of Unite Students’ employee privacy policy, please email 

HRAdmin@unitestudents.com  

  

If you wish to exercise your rights under data protection law, please contact 

dataprotection@unitestudents.com  
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